
 
May 7, 2018 

Part Change Notification: 

Change to MLS Flatpack series electrolyte system 

 

Dear Customer 

This notice is to inform our customers of a change to the electrolyte system used in our MLS Flatpack 
series. 

The new electrolyte system offers long-term sustainability. It is a high performance electrolyte system 
that poses less of a risk to our employees and to the environment. 

We have conducted exhaustive tests with the new electrolyte system and we can assure our 
customers that there will be no change to the form, fit, or function of the capacitors. The only 
discernable change will be to the fill-hole location.  As an example, the following drawing shows the 
laser welded fill-hole repositioned to the narrow side and toward the bottom of the capacitor.  

 

 

Starting July 7, 2018, we will begin manufacturing MLS part numbers with the new electrolyte and 
change to fill-hole location. There will be no change to the part number. The conversion of the entire 
series to the new electrolyte is expected to take 6 months. 

Should you have any questions, please be in contact with your Cornell Dubilier representative. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Mario DiPietro 
Product Manager – Flatpack Products 
Cornell Dubilier Marketing, Inc. 


